
The Ridgefield Thrift Shop  
2022 Grant Application  

  
The Ridgefield Thrift Shop proudly supports non-profit organizations which benefit the residents of 
Ridgefield and surrounding communities. This application must be received by January 31, 2022 for 
your organization to be considered for a grant.  Please feel free to attach additional information to  
help us understand your mission and project. The application may be emailed to 
rtsgrants@yahoo.com, mailed to Allan Welby, Finance Chair, Ridgefield Thrift Shop, 21B Governor 
St. Ridgefield, CT 06877 or dropped off at the Shop.  
Name of organization  
  
Address  
  
Contact name  Title  

Email  Phone number  

Is this organization a 501(c)3?    Grant amount requested  

 
To learn more about the Ridgefield Thrift Shop including a list of our grant recipients, visit our website at 
ridgefieldthriftshop.com and follow us on Facebook and Instagram.  See website for store hours. 

Mission statement and objectives of your organization 

 

 

 

Project description for which you are requesting funds and how the project benefits  
Ridgefield or its surrounding communities. Also describe how you would promote the Thrift 
Shop grant (event sponsor, advertisements, website, promotional materials, etc.).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have you received a Ridgefield Thrift Shop grant before?  _____  Yes     _____  No  
If yes, how was the money spent and did you recognize the Thrift Shop for this grant in any of 
your promotional materials?  
 

 

 

 

  


